Aliza Barraza

From: Grace Stambaugh

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 1:11 PM

To: District1; District2; District3; District4; District5

Cc: COB_mail

Subject: Agenda ltem #40. Cellco Partnership, dba Verizon Wireless
i

g CAUTION: This message and sender comme from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
51 Verify the sender's Identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

With regard to the installation of four (4) additional 5G towers at TUC Mile Wide, TUC Ironwood Hill,
TUC Alegre, and TUS Sunset Road and continue to maintain the existing 5G towers at TUC
Finisterra and TUC Orange Grove for an additional five (5) years, please VOTE NO!

Underground fiber optic cable is a safer way to transmit data and is just as efficient as 5G towers but
it doesn't pose risks to privacy, property and health.

Thank you.

Grace Stambaugh



